
I support HB 3177, the Covid Business Equity Act! Please support the
diverse working families of the hospitality industry, the small
business owners across the state and provide the needed business
equity that is severely lacking and pass HB 3177

Thank you for your service.

Erik Colville

--
Disclaimer: Do not read this testimony if you do not accept the following:

Nothing in my communication contains threats, expressed or implied, or
is intended to be threatening. Any conclusion otherwise is solely the
responsibility of the concluder and not me.


